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17.6.22
Dear Parents,

As we have such a busy last few weeks, | have attached an updated list of events. The diary
on the website has been updated also.

http://www.northburn.northumberland.sch.uk/web

Our Digital Leaders have been helping Ms Harrison to update our website. We hope that
you will find it more user-friendly and informative, especially as we update pages with more

information.

We had a great fun celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee and finding out about our royal family.
After assembly today, the children will receive a book as a commemorative keepsake of the

event.

Thank you to everyone who played a part in the SuperStan show. You were all absolutely

super! It was so lovely to see the hall full of parents and grandparents again.

The Library Area in Key Stage 2 is now being fully utilised by all pupils who are accessing
books of their choice from a range of genres and authors, reading in the quiet area and also

making recommendations to their peers.

Year 6 are looking forward to their transition activities to Cramlington Junior Learning
Village including: PE and science, as they prepare to leave Northburn and start the next

chapter of their learning journey.

Reception have enjoyed the introduction of some new areas at playtimes. This has included
areas for role play, games equipment, wheeled toys and construction. We have also been
developing our garden and are looking forward to using it after the holidays. Our garden will

be used at playtimes as an area for quiet activities such as reading, weaving and chalking. it
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will also provide a place to sit and enjoy the world around us, with a selection of plants and

the introduction of bird feeders to attract more wildlife.

The nursery children enjoyed hunting bugs in their new enhanced outdoor area. Thank you
to our families for their kind donations, and time in our garden area. We look forward to

developing our new reading area, digging and construction zones over the next few weeks.

With all the excitement and planning of the Queen’s Jubilee, we searched for information
about our royal family, and we have now created our class family album which the children

are enjoying using. Thank you for your contributions towards this.

Well done to our QuadKids who came first at a recent tournament and to our KS2 girls’
football team who came third. Ten teams from across the county took part. | have attached

Mr Aird’s newsletter.

Thank you to the P.T.A for supporting events to date. | know they are very busy planning
summer for the summer fair which should be a fantastic day where we can all get together

again.

Hopefully, we will continue to have lovely sunny days. Please remember to send your child
in with a sunhat and to apply sun cream in the morning as we plan to make the most of

good weather and have lots of outside activities planned.

Many thanks,

oS S

Clare Scott

Headteacher
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